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America was founded by motivated individuals.   Those individuals were seeking freedom to from oppressive
government.   Oppression isn’t always obvious or intentional, however it can be stumbled upon in moments of fear
or insecurity.  I believe in medicine, science and public health.   However, I believe in a persons liberty and right to
chose even more.   HB3063 forces parents who believe that vaccinations are dangerous to vaccinate their children to
bring them to any school or most public forums.  At its core this bill is extremely oppressive to Oregonians freedom
to choose.    People are just trying to protect their children from what they believe are dangerous and unnecessary
vaccinations.  

Please, for the sake of Oregonians and freedom in general don’t allow HB3063 to ever be passed.  

Neil parker. 
Happy Valley, Oregon
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